Date: March 21, 2014

To: The Honorable K. Mark Takai, Chair
The Honorable Ken lto, Vice Chair
Committee on Veterans, Military, & International Affairs, & Culture and the Arts

From: Mike Golojuch, Lt Col, USAF (Ret), Chair, Advisory Board to Office of Veterans'’
Services

Subject: Support for HR195

As the Chair, Advisory Board to the Office of Veterans’ Services, which represents over 170,000

Hawaii veterans, we fully support House Resolution 195.
It is important to urge the members of the United States Congress and the Department of
Veterans Affairs to allow a third party with the appropriate documentation to request a

headstone for an unmarked veteran’s grave.

Please pass the resolution in the honor of all service members, especially those who gave their

life in the defense of their country. It is important to recognize these veterans.

Thank you for letting me express the Board’s view on this resolution.
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